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Term 2 Week 7 – Tuesday 9 June 2020 
Calendar of Upcoming Events 
July   
3 Fri Last day of term 2 
20 Mon Staff Development Day 
21 Tue Students return for Term 2 
27 – 7 Aug Mon – Fri 2020 HSC Trials 
August   
7 Fri Year 10 Meningococcal 

vaccinations 
September   
18 Friday Year 7 immunisations (2nd round) 
October   
20 Tuesday First day 2020 HSC examinations 
November   
13 Friday Last day 2020 HSC examinations 
19 Thursday Year 12 Formal 

 

Return to TAFE  
 

All TAFE NSW TVET classes will continue as connected delivery 
sessions for this week, as per advice from Department of Education. 
Further updates to timeframes of return to campus will be advised 
in next weeks Highlights and via Facebook and emails to students. 
Students will be required to connect to their online TVET for this 
week.  
 

PD/H/PE  
 

PDHPE continues with students getting Back to Prac... 
In the current climate students are: 
-All staff and students are required to wash their hands prior to and 
at the conclusion of physical activities and sport. 
-Good hand hygiene practices at regular intervals are required. 
-Coughs and/or sneezes need to be covered and tissues to be 
disposed of immediately. ALWAYS wash your hands after having 
coughed, sneezed, blown your nose or touched your face. 
-Do not share personal items such as drink bottles or towels. 
-Limited equipment will be used. 
-No contact is expected between students. 
-The change-rooms will be used to store bags. 
-Valuables will NOT be collected. If a phone is out in class time 
normal school procedures will be in place. 
-Additional cleaning is taking place in the school each day. 
12SLR are developing non-contact skills in racquet games 
while 11SLR are focusing on volleyball. 
10 PDHPE are either back in the classroom working on The Party 
unit or doing the Solo Cha Cha in practical. The advice for dance is 
in the students google classroom. 
 

Student Vaccinations 
 

A reminder that all Year 10 students will receive their 
Meningococcal vaccination on Friday 7 August, consent cards can 
be collected from front office if you have not already done so.  
Students in Year 7 are due to get their 2nd bout of vaccinations on 
Friday 18 September. Students in Year 7 should have already 
returned their consent cards at the beginning of the year. 
 

Year 12 Formal 
 

A date has been set for this years Year 12 formal. More details to 
follow at a later date. 

Sick & Injured students 
 

The Students who become ill at school must report to the school 
office with a sick bay form filled out by their teacher. Office staff 
will ring parents or care givers.  
Students must not text or ring home when they are unwell and 
wanting to go home.  
 

Careers 

Apprenticeship Recruitment Drive 2020 for 2021 intake  
Hutcheon and Pearce invite you to participate in next year’s 
recruitment intake for the TopGun apprenticeship program. The 
program offers Mechanical Technology Apprenticeships and Spare 
Parts Sales Apprenticeships. The 
program is our pathway for the 
development and training of our next 
crop of highly skilled Service 
Technicians and Parts Sales Interpreters. 
So, if you’re a school leaver from year 11 or 12 or looking for a 
mature age apprenticeship, speak to our team about submitting 
your application now. Mrs Fellows has sent further information to 
students in Years 10-12 via email. 
 
 

 

P&C News 
•Our next P&C meeting will be held week 8, Monday 15 
June, 7:30pm in Ted Drake Room. All hygiene and social 
distancing measures will be in place.  
 

 


